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A Workshop about First Aid at the AAU in collaboration with AD
Police

 

On the occasion of the World First Aid Day, the Deanship of Students Affairs at Al Ain University
of Science and Technology (Al Ain Campus), organized a workshop about First Aid in
collaboration with the Department of Emergency and Safety in Al Ain City, presented by Mrs.
Munira Ali and Mr. Nahyan Al Saedi.

The presenters talked about the importance of the First Aid and its types, qualities that must be
characterized by the medic, how to intervene with emergency types of wounds and bleeding, or
if there is a strange thing inside the body and in the fire cases.

The workshop was attended by Dr. Ibtehal Aburezeq, Dean of Student Affairs, academic and
administrative staffs and AAU students. The aim of the workshop is to publish the first-aid



culture in the field of education within the university because of its positive impact widely in the
community.

At the end of the workshop, the Dean of Student Affairs honored the presenters in recognition of
their efforts. 
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